MIFFLIN TOWNSHIP

Frederick L. Kauser Brian P. Dunlevy
Fire Chief Assistant Fire Chief

September 6, 2018

Mr. Robert Priestas
Public Service Director
City of Gahanna

200 South Hamilton Road
Gahanna, OH 43230

Dear Mr. Priestas,

The Mifflin Township Division of Fire would like the Gahanna City Council to consider waiving the
fees for the minor interior demolition and subsequent renovation of the Fire Administrative building
located at 485 Rocky Fork Blvd. The building is used for our administrative and clerical staff. Waiving
the fees will allow the Township to keep renovation costs at a minimum. If you have any further
questions, feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

ol b i

Frederick L. Kauser, PhD.
Fire Chief

485 Rocky Fork Blvd. ¢  Gahanna, Ohio 43230 e 614.471.0542 + Fax 614.478.6733



